
I Steven Darling resident of the State of Ohio, and registered voter, approve of the passing of Bill 22.  

Our Constitutional Rights guaranteed by the Bill of Rights must be upheld under any and all 

circumstances.   No would be dictator Governor, or Health department by decree or mandate overide 

our God given human rights, or those rights given and enumerated in the U.S. Constitution and Bill of 

Rights.   I am counting on you who have sworn an oath to uphold and defend these same rights to vote 

for the this Bill and help to reestablish Constitutional law which has been greivously violated by this so 

called Governor and the Ohio Health dept. 

Sincerely, 

Steven T. Darling 


